
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Kandie,        March 31, 2005 
 
 
 I just wanted to tell you what a delightful evening we had with you on Monday! It 

was by far he best program we ever had! I think everyone enjoyed it and it was especially 

interesting to us to see how flowers were such an important communication "tool". 

 My mother came with me (she is 78 years young) and she could certainly relate to 

a lot of what you spoke about. She remembers watching her aunt getting laced up in her 

corset just as I did with you! 

 I can't wait to hear your other programs. Thanks again for such a wonderful 

evening. 

 

     Sincerely, 
 
       Diane Kupstas 
       President 
       Belltown Garden Club 


